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Partner Joshua Rubenstein will speak on "The HIRE Act and FATCA: Detriment or Opportunity?" at 
3:15 p.m. on Tuesday, January 11. Mr. Rubenstein will examine the legislation and the proposed 
regulations and commentary issued to date, talk about the practical aspects of compliance, and then 
explore where there may be unique opportunities created by this legislation for financial institutions 
and clients alike.
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